
I have so much gratitude for our  

St. Vincent de Paul staff members. 

They have done heroic work  

ensuring that our church has been 

ready, and compliant with all  

current health and safety direc-

tives, as we begin opening our 

doors again for public liturgies.  

I am grateful for your prayer and 

financial support too, keeping our 

parish afloat, throughout this time of shutdown and quarantine.  

I am inspired too by the love many of you have expressed for 

our broader community during the difficult days of unrest  

we have seen throughout the communities of our region.  

Our Christian hope teaches us that love and peace will indeed 

triumph over forces of destruction and hate.  

Some have been asking if there are ways to help. We have 

posted prayer and volunteer opportunities on our website and 

Facebook page. Please also follow the Archdiocese on Face-

book. I know there will be more opportunities to offer support.  

In the meantime, we pray for eternal rest for George Floyd  

and for consolation for his loved ones. May God help us to find 

a way to heal racial divisions and to overcome anything that 

denies human dignity and the sanctity of life. Thank you all.  
  

~ Fr. Dennis Zehren 

From our Pastor 

WORSHIP 
L o c a t i o n  
9100 93rd Avenue North, Brooklyn Park, MN, 55445 

M a s s e s  

Monday-Friday at 8 AM 

Saturday at 5 PM (will be recorded and posted online early evening)   

Sunday at 7:30 AM, 9 AM, 11 AM 

All weekend Masses will be radio broadcast into the parking lot on 91.7 FM. 

SACRAMENTS 
R e c o n c i l i a t i o n  
Weekdays: 7:30 AM and Saturdays: 3:30-4:15 PM 

Or call to schedule an appointment. 

B a p t i s m s :  Call to schedule an appointment 

M a t r i m o n y :  Please call the office at 763-425-2210  

CONTACT 
O n l i n e :  saintvdp.org 

E - M a i l :  General: churchinfo@saintvdp.org 

         Prayer Line: prayerrequests@saintvdp.org 

P a r i s h  O f f i c e :  (763) 425-2210  

S c h o o l  O f f i c e :  (763) 425-3970  

June 7, 2020   

 
Electronic Giving 

Scan this QR Code with your smartphone  

to make a donation to St. Vincent de Paul, 

or log on to saintvdp.org to set up  

recurring online giving. 

and celebrate our Catholic Faith, 

God and our neighbor, 

as disciples of Jesus Christ. 

KNOW  

LOVE  

SERVE  

Our second collection this month will be for our 

Youth Ministry Scholarship Fund. These funds 

will help to provide financial assistance to our 

teens who attend youth activities and events 

throughout the year. 

2nd Collection Next Weekend 

Those in their early 20s to late 30s, those who 

are single and those who are married with 

kids, I’m reaching out to you! Recently I was 

reading about the life of Pope Saint John Paul II 

and how he would take young people, usually 

couples out for camping trips in the mountains.   

This got me thinking about going on a camping trip  

this July 15-19, and I would like to invite the young adults  

in our parish to join me. My idea is to camp along the North 

Shore between Duluth and Grand Marais doing some hiking  

and visiting breweries and landmarks along the way. If you might 

be interested in an adventure like this, please reach out to me  

via email by Sunday, June 21: frandrewzipp@saintvdp.org. 

Calling All Young Adults! 

 



Sunday: Ex 34:4b-6, 8-9/Dn 3:52, 53, 54, 55, 56 [52b]/2 

Cor 13:11-13/Jn 3:16-18  

Monday: 1 Kgs 17:1-6/Ps 121:1bc-2, 3-4, 5-6, 7-8 [cf. 2]/

Mt 5:1-12 

Tuesday: 1 Kgs 17:7-16/Ps 4:2-3, 4-5, 7b-8 [7a]/Mt 5:13-

16 

Wednesday: 1 Kgs 18:20-39/Ps 16:1b-2ab, 4, 5ab and 8, 11 

[1b]/Mt 5:17-19 

Thursday: Acts 11:21b-26; 13:1-3/Ps 65:10, 11, 12-13 

[2a]/Mt 5:20-26 

Friday: 1 Kgs 19:9a, 11-16/Ps 27:7-8a, 8b-9abc, 13-14 

[8b]/Mt 5:27-32 

Saturday: 1 Kgs 19:19-21/Ps 16:1b-2a and 5, 7-8, 9-10 

[cf. 5a]/Mt 5:33-37 

Next Sunday: Dt 8:2-3, 14b-16a/Ps 147:12-13, 14-15, 19-20 

[12]/1 Cor 10:16-17/Jn 6:51-58 

Readings for this Week 

The deadline for the bulletin is Noon on Monday. 

Please pray for the sick of our parish:  

Danny Kroll 

To submit prayers or become a member of the Prayer Line,  go to 

saintvdp.org,  click on “Be Involved”, click on “Pray”,  then choose 

“Prayer Line” from the menu on the left. 

Mass Intentions for June 8-14

Monday 8:00 AM † Regina Knowles 

Tuesday 8:00 AM † Darwin Kuehn 

Wednesday 8:00 AM Marge Nelson 

Thursday 8:00 AM † Kathleen Vanderheyden 

Friday 8:00 AM † Armando Zaldivar  

Saturday 5:00 PM † Sister Mary Frances Hasty 

Sunday 7:30 AM † Greg Scherber  

                  9:00 AM † Emily Prasky  

                 11:00 AM Parishioners  

Due to social distancing recommendations, we are asking  

that all regularly scheduled adorers use the chapel,  

while those who are not scheduled continue to pray in the  

Sanctuary between 7 AM – 4:30 PM.   

We are in urgent need of adorers to fill these hours:   

Sunday:  1 AM, 5 AM, Noon 

Monday:  6 PM 

Tuesday:  4 PM 

Wednesday:  Noon, 11 PM 

Thursday:  4 AM 

Friday:  7 AM, 9 AM, 11 AM, 2 PM, 5 PM, 10 PM 

Saturday:   1 PM 

To volunteer, please contact JoAnne Newman at 763-420-4089. 

Perpetual Adoration Adorers Needed 

Are you a parishioner who is graduating 

this spring? We’d like to feature you on 

our website & Facebook page! 

If you would like to be included in our 

“Senior Spotlight” series, please email 

nikellemorris@saintvdp.org  

by Friday, June 12 with the following information: 

▪ Graduate’s name (First name, last initial) 

▪ School graduating from (and degree, if applicable) 

▪ Favorite prayer, saint, and/or bible verse 

▪ Any special memories of our parish you’d like to share 

▪ Future plans (if decided) 

▪ Please attach a high-resolution picture (must not be copyright-

ed, or photographer must email Nikelle with permission for use) 

Celebrating Our SVDP Graduates 

The Parish Office will be open from 8:00 to Noon, Monday - 

Friday. The office doors will remain locked through the day.  

Please ring the doorbell for assistance. Staff will continue  

to work remotely as much as possible. If you leave a message 

between 8 AM and 4 PM, a staff member will get back to you.  

If it is an emergency, please call 763-425-2210 and press 1  

to connect to our Emergency Call center. 

Parish Office Hours  

We are sorry to announce that Catholic Camp/

Vacation Bible School has been cancelled  

for the summer of 2020. If you have questions,  

please contact Christina Krutza 

at christinakrutza@saintvdp.org. 

Welcome to this year's  

RCIA class on their  

initiation/reception into  

the Catholic Church on  

May 31 and June 3.  

Please continue to keep 

them in your prayers and 

welcome them into our  

parish family-- 

Cate Dahlberg, Scott Hill, Susan Hill, Sarah Lenshek,  

MacKenzie McCullum, and Andy Schwartz.   

Congratulations to Calvin and Grant Lenshek  

who also made their First Communion.   

Thank you to our RCIA sponsors, catechists, dismissal facilitators,  

Fr. Zehren, Fr. Zipp, and Deacon Larry. God bless you all. 

— RCIA coordinators Christina Krutza and Chuck Pratt  

Welcome to Our RCIA Class! 

 

We need 5 people per Mass who would arrive 20 minutes before 

the start of each Mass and will be stationed at the doors to count 

people. After Mass you would help wipe down the pews. This pro-

cess takes about 15 minutes. Anyone who is willing to serve in this 

role will need to wear a face mask and check in with Tony Free-

man or a Sacristan on arrival. At this point, the Good Samaritans 

will be in lieu of Ushers and Greeters. If you have served in one of 

these roles in the past, please consider signing up. Go to our web-

site and sign up on our electronic scheduler or contact the Parish 

Office. This is a great opportunity for a family to serve together! 

Good Samaritans Needed 


